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Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 6th March 2020

Monday 9th March    

National Science week 

Speak out stay safe 

assembly – NSPCC 

Thursday 12th March 

Science day activities 

Friday 13th March          

Sport Relief Day – non 

uniform, cake sale - £1.00 

donation 

Monday 16th March     

Speak out stay safe 

workshop for Moonstone – 

NSPCC 

Wednesday 18th March  

Amethyst Class trip to Snipe 

Dales 

Parents evening – sign up for 

an appointment  

Friday 27th March        

Parent feedback forum 

9.00am 

FOS Spring Disco 

Monday 30th March 

Amethyst performance at the 

village hall - 6.00pm 

Tuesday 31st March      

Topaz & Emerald class trip to 

Tattershall castle 

Thursday 2nd April      

Easter Service 10.30am at St 

Chad’s 

Last day of term  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to term 4!  We’ve already had a busy start to the 

term with Inspiration day and launching our new topics – 

Moonstone Class have been making Viking bread and started their 

new D.T Forest School topic. Emerald and Topaz Class have been 

learning about castles and had a special banquet. Amethyst Class 

have started their Rivers and Mountains topic but also had their 

new eggs arrive as part of their Science topic; they are looking 

forward to watching them hatch. If you would like to know more 

about your child’s learning across all subjects, please visit the 

class pages on our school website.  

Last week, we visited St Chad’s church for our Ash Wednesday 

service, which was led by our Worship Council, we look forward to 

seeing you in church for our Easter service at the end of term.   

On Friday 28th at 9.00am, a few parents stayed to discuss how we 

could improve our school and communication. It was really useful 

to sit down and discuss concerns and suggestions. Mr Cooper 

commented that he found the time really useful and would be 

happy to talk to parents about future meetings.   

Kind regards  

Mrs Boulter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

diary 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is 95.07%! Your child is expected to have at least 97% attendance and 

should aim for 100%, we will not authorise any holidays during term time, please help us to keep 

the attendance above 96%. The gate opens at 8.45 for morning activities and interventions so 

please try to arrive on time.  

 

Health and Safety 

As you are aware, there has been lots of guidance in the news 

about the coronavirus. We are frequently updated by the DFE and 

local authority and are following the guidance given. If we have any 

further updates, we will email them to you directly.  

We have talked to children about the importance of washing hands 

correctly in school and each class have been learning about 

keeping healthy and reducing germs spreading by using tissues, 

washing hands properly with handwash and covering our mouth 

when we cough.  

Please note there has been a case of worms in school so we have 

advised children to wash their hands properly after toileting.    

 



Let’s take a look at some learning from our week … 
Topaz Class enjoyed adding and ordering numbers with Smoulder the Dragon and creating 

their castle role play area.  

   

Emerald class enjoyed exploring colour mixing and creating paintings in the style of Mark 

Roscoe and creating timelines in history whilst exploring castles.  

      

Amethyst Class have enjoyed meeting their visitor from Rand Farm to bring the chicken 

eggs, exploring our wonderful world in R.E and making props for their play.   

   

Moonstone class enjoyed their forest school session making Viking runes and exploring their  

senses, they have been learning about the circulatory system and baking bread.  

   



World Book Day! 

On Thursday, children and staff enjoyed dressing up as their favourite book 

character – the outfits were fantastic! The children also enjoyed visiting the library, 

taking part in book speed dating, exploring new books, competitons and more!  

   

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sporting News 

Last week, KS1 enjoyed taking part in a morning of cricket at Carre’s Grammar School.   

.    

Thank you to all of the parents who help support us during these events, we value your support.  

Please remember that your child needs their full, correct P.E kit in school every day!  


